
Submitter: Miles Lindgren 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Housing and Development 

Measure: SB611 

For a state that wants to increase the rental housing supply, these are terrible 

policies.  As someone who only owns 1 property and it is my only source of income, 

this makes everything wildly unfair & unbalanced.  This would take away all incentive 

and opportunity to financially provide housing to begin with.  Please please please do 

NOT adopt SB 611.  The current policies are already strong enough! 

 

Thank you. 

 


